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DEPARTMENT OF TRADE, INDUSTRY AND COMPETITION

NO.  4797� 10 May 2024

NATIONAL CONSUMER COMMISSION 

Notice is hereby given, in terms of the National Consumer Commission (NCC) 

Guidelines, Government Notice no.1366 of 2022 that the South African National 
Council for the Blind has lodged its application with the National Consumer 

Commission for accreditation as a Consumer Protection Group in terms of Section 78 

(3) of the Consumer Protection Act 68 of 2008.

Therefore, any party who may have an interest in the application is hereby invited to 

make written representations as to why the National Consumer Commission should 

not accredit the South African National Council for the Blind as a consumer 

protection group representing the interests of all consumers who are blind, within 30 

days from the publication of this Notice. The representations must be forwarded to: 

Mr. Jabulani Eric Mbeje 

Divisional Head: Enforcement and Legal Service 

National Consumer Commission 

SABS Offices, 1 Dr Lategan Road, Groenkloof, Pretoria 

Tel: +27 (0) 12 428 7759 / 58 

Email: J.Mbeje@thencc.org.za / I.Magoro@thencc.org.za 

__________________ 
Ms. Thezi Mabuza 

Acting Commissioner 

Date: _____________________2024 




